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The Board supports the assignment of School Resource Officers to Schools in New Britain, as appropriate, and 
with Board approval. The Superintendent should ensure that guidelines are established regarding the role of the 
School Resource Officer(s). These guidelines should include at a minimum: 
 

 A protocol for police access to an intervention with students; 
 

 A plan to communicate the role of the School Resource Officer to staff, students and parents; 
 

 A plan to annually access the success of the School Resource Officer program which will be presented to 
the Board; 

 
 A plan to ensure appropriate data is collected, analyzed and reported on at least an annual basis to the 

Board. 


